
OLD FIGHTING DICK FETTERLY 
 

RETURNS FROM THE PACIFIC 
 
 

Veteran of Seven Years In Navy Fighting Japs Since Pearl Harbor 
 

 
 
Gunner’s Mate Third Class Dick Fetterly, who has spent the last seven years in 
the Navy, arrived home Wednesday night from the Philippines, making the trip by 
plane – a distance of 6,000 miles – in four days.  Dick, the son of Mr. and Mrs. 
Lawrence J. Fetterly, 1801 E. Square Lake Rd., has spent the entire period since 
Pearl Harbor aboard a cruiser in the Pacific area.  He went with the amphibious 
forces to the invasion of Leyte and remained in the thick of the fight in that area 
right up to the time of his departure.  Dick is completely familiar with the Pacific 
zones, having been among the islands and waters of that area constantly. 
 
His brother, Tech. Sgt. James J. Fetterly, who came home on furlough over a 
week ago, was in town today with Dick making the rounds among their friends 
and acquaintances.  James will leave next Monday to return to his base. 
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